
GOLF NEWS  

Upon the recommendation 

of the Committee, the Board 

of Directors have agreed to 

include the following in the 

Mildura Golf Club                 

Incorporated Statement of 

Purposes and Rules òPersons 

who have been golf        

members for a consecutive 

period of 60 years and are 

aged 85 years and over will 

become eligible for Honorary 

membershipó. 

Golf members who fit into this 

new category are welcome 

to apply to the committee for 

this Honorary membership.  

Mr Frank McCormick 

(pictured) joined our club in 

1957 (61 years ago) and is 91 

years old. Frank only plays 9 

holes of golf with other      

members every Tuesday, 

weather and course           

availability permitting. Frank is 

President, Captain and 

Handicapper of the group. 

The winner of their                     

competition is paid 50 cents 

by each player, and his 

handicap is reduced by 1 

stroke. The losers gain 1 stroke 

on their handicap  

 

 

 

We thank Frank for his many 

years of membership and 

hope he can continue     

playing for as long as         

possible.  

_________________________ 

RESULTS OF MAJOR EVENTS 

PLAYED IN JULY ARE: 

District Pennant for 2018 has 

been completed.                                   

Divisions 1, 2 and 3 of the 

menõs competitions  

were won by Riverside Golf 

Club and Division 4  

was won by Mildura Golf 

Club.  

 

In the Ladies Pennant Mildura 

Golf Club were  

narrowly defeated by         

Riverside in a close finish.  

At the members night  

presentation night Captain  

Rick congratulated Gary 

Fumberger for the time  

and effort he put into          

organising our teams and 

participation in this event.  

 
MAJOR UPCOMING EVENTS     

DURING AUGUST ARE AS             

FOLLOWS: 

Sun 4th The Ouyen, Greg  

Electrical 4BBB event  

Mon 6 th District Vetõs play at 

Coomealla  

Mon 13 th Vic. Primary schools 

will be playing a 9hole event 

at MGR  

 Tue 21st First round of the    

ladies Championships  

 Sat 25th First round of the 

menõs Championships 

Tues 28th Second round of the 

ladies Championships Φ 
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LADIES OPEN RESULTS  

A grade (Scratch) Sophie 

Crouch  

B grade (Scratch) Patricia 

Riordon  

C grade  Faye Casey  

A grade: (H/cap) Mabel 

Crouch  

B grade (h/cap) Patricia 

Riordan  

LADIES MONTHLY MEDAL  

Div.1 Mabel Crouch  

Div.2 Valerie Whitelaw  

 

MENõS MONTHLY MEDAL  

A  grade:   Ernie Tyrrell  

B grade:   John Green  

C grade:   Laurie Smith  

MENõS MONTHLY MUG  

A grade:   Troy Germaine  

B grade:   Thomas Ferguson.  

Mixed American Foursomes 

Championship:  

Maurice and Marilyn Warne.  

 

Congratulations to all the  

winners plus, Troy Germaine 

for his eagle on the 6 th hole 

(11th July) and Thomas       

Ferguson for his net 58 on the 

4th July.  

 

 

IN OTHER NEWS 

Works on the new 18 th hole is 

progressing well and are on 

schedule for completion   

during the first quarter of 

2019. 

Members should note that 

drop zones have been 

placed on the 10 th and 18 th 

holes for placement of golf 

balls that enter the works    

areas.  

Coring of the  greens will 

Commence SEPTEMBER 17th. 

We welcome from all     

members any suggestions 

they may have for articles to 

be included in the monthly 

newsletter.  

JOKE OF THE MONTH  

After a particularly poor 

round, a golfer spotted a lake 

as he walked despondently 

up to the 18 th . He looked at 

his caddie and said  

òI've played so badly all day, 

I think Iõm going to drown    

myself in that lake.ó 

The caddie, quick as a flash, 

replied,  

òIõm not sure you could keep 

your head down that long.ó 

 

 

 

 

WINTER WARMER REWARDS           

PROMOTION 

Winners of our Winter Warmer              

Electrical Promotion drawn 

Wednesday 25th July 2018.  

1st Sam Caminiti  

2nd Leanne Reimers  

3rd Leonie Hatfield  

4th Roger Bray  

5th Margaret Dunlop  

6th Dean Stevens  

7th Leanne Reimers  

8th John Green  

9th Margaret Dunlop  

10th Karen Gardiner  

 

1st PRIZE WINNER  

SAM CAMINITI  

was very pleased with his 

WIN. 

Beurer shiatsu 3D massage 

seat cover  Valued over $300  

Congratulations to all winners  

  



PUTT FOR CASH  WAS WON ON BOTH 

WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY IN THE LAST 

WEEK OF JULY. 

Congratulations to Heather Gardiner 

who won Wednesday 25th July Putt 

for Cash of $100  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Luke Hubble  

Pictured  with his daughter Lana. 

Luke took home Friday 27th Putt for 

cash of $325.00  

LINDEMANõS WINE TASTING  

Once again Karl Murphy our Functions Manager did 

a  fantastic job presenting Wines from one of our 

Valued Sponsors Lindeman's Wines.  

Both members and guests were treated on   

Wednesday 27th July Members night, to an array of 

cheeses, fruit and crackers to cleanse the pallet   

after sampling some of the regions most popular 

Wines.  

Lindemanõs Wine is available to purchase both by 

the bottle and by the glass here at the Mildura Golf 

Resort  

 



ON TAP IN THE  

MEMBERS BAR  

 

____________________ 

 

SAVE THE DATE  

FRIDAY 7th  

SEPTEMBER 2018  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Footy Tipping Presentations  

in the Members Bar from 6pm.  

  

Followed by  

Members Night  

Meat Tray Raffles and  

Putt For Cash.  

Now Available in the Golf Shop.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mildura Golf Resort Hat Pins and 

Place Markers.  

For all you Golfing requirements, visit 

the Golf Shop  


